Attachment J: Workshop Evaluation Email

From: ready@cdc.gov

**Subject**: \*\*Action Requested\*\* - Ready CDC Workshop Evaluation

Dear Ready CDC Participant,

Thank you for your participation in the in-person workshop. As you know, this is a pilot program. Therefore, you feedback is extremely valuable. Please click on the link below to complete the workshop evaluation by Friday, November 1. The survey takes less than five minutes and is completely anonymous.

## **Ready CDC Evaluation**

Please remember to have fun as you work towards the finish line on your Roadmap to Ready CDC. Submit photos of you and/or your family with your kit or making your plans to <a href="mailto:ready@cdc.gov">ready@cdc.gov</a>. Please email us at that same address with any questions or issues.

Thank you.



Office of Public Health Preparedness and Response
Office of the Director, Learning Office
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
1600 Clifton Road, NE Mailstop D-75
Atlanta, GA 30333
Ready@cdc.gov